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Audit Report Addendum 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

Tel. (603) 271-2431 

FAX No. 271-3878 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 

On July 10, 2018, Commission Audit Staff issued a Final Report (Report) on the above 
captioned docket. On October 24, 2017, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (Unitil) filed a letter 
disputing a conclusion of the Report disputing the Report's conclusion that charges for Calypso 
Communications should not be recovered from Unitil's Major Storm Cost Reserve Fund. 

In response to that letter, please find attached Audit Staffs addendum to the Report for filing in 
this docket. 

Thank you for attention to this matter. 

cc: Service List (electronically) 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne G. Amidon 
Staff Counsel 



SERVICE LIST - EMAIL ADDRESSES - DOCKET RELATED 

Pursuant to N.H. Admin Rule Puc 203.11 (a) (1): Serve an electronic copy on each person identified on 
the service list. 

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov 

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 

epler@unitil.com 

leszek.stachow@puc.nh.gov 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

richard.chagnon@puc.nh.gov 

suzanne.amidon@puc.nh.gov 

tom. frantz@puc.nh .gov 

Docket#: 18-038-1 Printed: February 04, 2019 

FILING INSTRUCTIONS: 

a) Pursuant to N.H. Admin Rule Puc 203.02 (a), with the exception of Discovery, file 7 copies, as well as an 
electronic copy, of all documents including cover letter with: DEBRA A HOWLAND 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

NHPUC 

21 S. FRUIT ST, SUITE I 0 

CONCORD NH 03301-2429 

b) Serve an electronic copy with each person identified on the Commission's service list and with the Office of 

Consumer Advocate. 

c) Serve a written copy on each person on the service list not able to receive electronic mail. 


